Village of Otisville

Special Meeting / Public Hearing November 30, 2020
Meeting was called to order by President Jeff Lutze at 7:00 p.m. with Zoom.

PRESENT: Jeff Lutze, President, Council Members present: Sherry Hemingway, Rick Ferguson,
John Ray, Jim Price, Bob Jennings, DPW, Dan Campbell Kathy Martini, Recording Closed Caption,
Kelly Mercer, Recording Secretary

ABSENT: Paul Harman, Maft Grovesteen
AUDIENCE: None

DISCUSSION:
Special Meeting held for the 2022 / 2024 Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) project.
Otisville's estimated allocation amount is $ 8,915.00. Discussion on projects for the Village of Ctisville
was as follows:

1. Renovate front entry to be ADA accessible
2. Replace Sidewalks
3. Replace Hydrants

MOTION was made by John Ray and was supported by Sherry Hemingway to first renovate the front
entrance to be ADA accessible, 2™ to replace sidewalks and 3™ to replace hydrants.
Roll Call — Motion Passed

MOTION was made by John Ray and was supported by Rick Ferguson to adjourn at 7:12 p.m.

Next meeting will be December 7, 2020,
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